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News About the Mavericks  
 

February 10 – Sunday – Coushatta Casino trip.  Cost 
$10.  Bus leaves at 7:30 a.m. from the church parking 
lot.  Call Marge at 281-498-3413 to check available 
space on bus.   
February 12 – Tuesday – 3:00 p.m.  -  Monthly birth-
day party for residents at West Oaks Geriatric Center.  If 
interested in helping call Joanne at 281-395-2123. 
February 15 – Friday – 6:30 p.m.  -  Monthly meeting 
in parish hall followed by a pot-luck soup, salad and 
dessert meal.   
February 19 – Tuesday – Bus trip to Houston Ship 
Channel for a guided boat tour.  We will also take a tour 
of Pasadena’s Historical Park and Museum.  Cost $2. 
Lunch at Harris County Barbecue,  $8 - $15.  Bus leaves 
at 8:30 a.m. from the church parking lot.  Reservations 
to Marge at 281-498-3413.   
The Mavericks is an organization of and for individuals 
50 years and older that provides opportunities of fellow-
ship, spiritual growth and service.  For more information 
call Jim at 281-293-8206.    

 
 
 
_____________________________________________ 

 
 

 Social Ministry News 
 

Today, February 3, is Super Bowl 
Sunday. 
The Souper Bowl of Caring began 
in 1990 with a simple Prayer said 
by Reverend Brad Smith of Spring 

Valley Presbyterian Church in Columbia, South                 
Carolina. 
 

“Lord, even as we enjoy the Super Bowl football game, 
help us be mindful of those who are without a bowl of 
soup to eat.” 
 

Join in to fight hunger by donating your favorite food 
item to our food pantry. 
Thank you for supporting such a worthy cause.  May 
God bless you and keep you safe. 
___________________________________ 

 
 

Let Us Pray 
 

For the souls of the recently deceased, Candida Rosa,  
Mercedes Rodas and Phaolo Nguyen Ky Duc.  May 
eternal rest grant unto them O Lord and let perpetual 
light shine upon them. 

 

St. Justin Martyr Catholic                 
Preschool News 

 

This week the preschool will celebrate 
TET/Chinese Lunar New Year.  The class-

rooms are busy creating noise makers, dragons and lan-
terns for our annual TET parade.  Our students arrive in 
their traditional Vietnamese dress and everyone looks so 
amazing.  The children love taking turns and participat-
ing in the traditional Lion Dance!  Chuc Mung Nam 
Moi! 
_____________________________________________ 

 
 

Daughters of Isabella                                                        
Unity, Friendship and Charity 

 

“In you, O LORD, I take refuge.” Ps. 71 
 
 
 

We extend our deepest condolences  to Elaine Rossi on 
the recent death of her brother. May he rest in peace. 
Please help us with our bake sale on February 24,  by 
purchasing some of our delicious baked goodies. 
Our next meeting is February 11, at 7:15 p.m. 
If you are interested in finding out more about or joining 
our wonderful organization please call Bette Breaz 
at 281-493-6855.  
____________________________________________ 
 

Please Do Not Leave Valuables                              
In Your Vehicles 

All parishioners are asked to be vigilant in locking their 
vehicles and storing anything of value out of sight or in 
the trunk.  There have been burglaries of motor vehicles 
in the parking lot.  The thieves are smashing in windows 
and stealing personal belongings.  Houston and Sugar-
land Police have indicated a rising number of these 
types of break-ins all over the area.  The best way to 
avoid having your property stolen from your vehicle is 
to keep everything of value out of sight!  Thank you. 
_____________________________________________ 
 
 

God is hard of hearing 
 

Well, not really . . . but let’s pretend that he is.  The din 
of talking and laughter in the narthex before Mass ech-
oes around the church, making it difficult for people to 
pray and collect themselves before Mass. 
 

Please help make the narthex a quiet place:  keep the 
noise down!  The inner narthex between the sacristy, 
bride’s room, holy water font should be a place of abso-
lute quiet.  Thanks for helping us all to pray better! 

Parish Life 
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Parish Life 
 

St. Justin’s Young Adult Group 
 

Are you, your child, or your grandchild between 18 and 
35ish? Join the Young Adult Community for faith and 
fellowship. 
February 3 - Super Chili Bowl V.  Join us for this all-
parish chili cook-off and Super Bowl watch party in the 
parish hall at 5:00 p.m.  Set up at 4:00 p.m. 
February 5, 12 & 26  -  Bible Study.  Join us in the 
Library (CFC 211) at 7:00 p.m. to explore and discuss 
the readings for the week. 
February 19 - Monthly Dinner.  Carpool from the 
church at 7:00 p.m. to a nearby restaurant for food and 
fellowship. 
We want to hear your ideas for weekly meetings and 
other events.  Questions or comments call Robert Ontko 
at 832-372-9928 or robert.ontko@gmail.com. 

 
Chili Cook-Off and                            
Super Bowl Party V 

 

The Young Adult Community invites 
everyone for their fifth annual Super Chili 

Bowl (Chili Cook-off and Super Bowl Party) at 5PM 
today, Sunday, February 3, in the parish hall.  $10 for all
-you-can-eat chili, snacks and soft drinks for Super 
Bowl LIII; only $5 if you compete in the chili cook-off.  
Open to all ages and faiths.  The big game and 
commercials on the big screen.  Let Robert or Garrett 
know if you plan to bring a chili. 
_________________________________________ 

 
 

Ignite Prayer 
 

God our Father, you are the source of all goodness and 
of every blessing under heaven. 
 

We give you praise and thanks for the gift of our 
Catholic faith and for more than 170 years of living and 
witnessing to that faith in Texas.  
 

We ask for your blessings upon our effort to help secure 
the future of the Church in the Archdiocese of 
Galveston-Houston. 
 

May your people respond with hope and generosity to 
our capital campaign, IGNITE: Our Faith, Our Mission.       
 

May the sacrifices we make together today bear fruit in 
lives of faith for generations to come.  Amen 
 
 

By making your pledge you will 
be supporting vital projects 
across our Archdiocese and 
helping our parish to:   
 
Replace the eleven HVAC units 

attached to the church that are 30 + years old.  
Install new LED light system in the sanctuary of the 
church. 
The Total Campaign Goal for St. Justin Martyr is 
$907,414.  We have the potential to keep $300,000 and 
even more for our parish if all of us participate.  Please 
fill out your family’s pledge card today and place it in 
the offering basket. Pledge cards can be found in the 
narthex.  No down payment is necessary to make your 
pledge. 
_____________________________________________ 

 
 

Food Sales  
 

February 3   Youth Ministry Breakfast 
February 10   Breakfast Tacos 
 

_____________________________________________ 
 

TET 
We invite you . . .  
On Sunday, February 17, to join the Vietnamese 
Community in celebrating the Vietnamese New Year, 
TET.  TET officially marks the beginning of their lunar 
new year.  This year, 2019, is the year of the pig.  This 
friendly and festive family holiday is the ultimate 
holiday for the Vietnamese people.  The Vietnamese 
TET is an occasion for an entire people to share a 
common ideal of peace, accord, and mutual love.  Let us 
come together as a community to celebrate on this 
special day.  This special celebration will begin with the 
Vietnamese Mass at noon, followed by festivities in the 
parish hall. 
_____________________________________________ 

Converging Roads 
The St. John Paul II Foundation, in collaboration with 
the Archdiocese of Galveston-Houston and Catholic 
healthcare professionals of Houston, present the 4th 
annual Converging Roads health care ethics conference 
on Saturday, March 30 from 8:45 a.m. to 6:30 p.m. at 
the offices of the St. John Paul II Foundation.  The 
conference theme will focus on dignity and disability in 
medicine, and continuing education credits for 
healthcare professionals will be offered.  To register or 
for more information, visit, convergingroads.com. 



 

8 

 
 

 

CCE News 
Jackie Baca 
CCE Coordinator 
jbaca@sjmtx.com 
281-902-5701 

Contact 
Us 

Perla Galvan 
CCE Assistant 
pgalvan@sjmtx.com 
281-902-5712 

Martha Garza, M. Ed.                                       
Coordinator of Youth Ministry   
mgarza@sjmtx.com                                
281-902-5710 

 

Contact 
 

Breakfast fundraiser  
February 3rd 

 
 
 
In the spirit of giving, please give your 
time to mentor the young disciples of 
Christ. SJM Youth need guidance to 

tackle the obstacles they face. Volun-
teer. Sundays from 6:30pm-8:00pm 
or Wednesdays at 7:00pm-8:30pm. 
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